
 

 

            15 January 2016 

TEDDY BEARS PJ PICNIC  

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception and Year 1 Children, 

The Vine Volunteers are hosting a Teddy Bears PJ Picnic on Friday 5 February, 2016 starting at 3:45 pm. The children will 

listen to some stories, join in with a sing along and enjoy a picnic consisting of a sandwich, crisps, cucumber and carrot sticks, 

a cookie and a juice carton.  Children will also receive a small bag of tuck shop sweets and a glow stick to take home with 

them.  Everyone is encouraged to come to the picnic in their PJs (pyjamas or onesies) and bring their favourite teddy as well 

as a pillow or cushion.  They can also bring along their favourite short story if they would like.  The cost is £3:50 per child. 

We would be grateful for your help to ensure that this event is a huge success.  As the children are young and still a little bit 

wriggly, we do appreciate and encourage parents to come along and join in.  We would like as many volunteers as possible to 

read a story to a small group of children whilst they enjoy their picnic. If you are not able to attend with your child, please 

arrive promptly to collect them at 4:45 pm.  We are looking forward to a great picnic!  If your child suffers from allergies, a 

parent/carer must remain on the premises at all times during the event as the Vine Volunteers cannot accept responsibility 

for their care. Please note that this event is not suitable for pre-school aged children.   

If your child would like to join in with this event then please return the attached slip with your payment to the school office 

no later than Friday 22 January in an envelope marked TEDDY BEARS PJ PICNIC.  Cheques should be made payable to The 

Vine Volunteers.  Please ensure that you complete one reply slip for each child attending.  Spaces are limited due to the 

capacity of the hall and will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  Please note that no tickets will be issued – a register 

will be on the door with the names of the children attending. 

Carole (07837 811057) & Claire (07729 942704) 

 

 

THE VINE VOLUNTEERS - TEDDY BEARS PJ PICNIC 

Friday 5 February 2016 3:45-4:45pm  

 

Child’s Name      __________________________________________ 

Child’s Year Group/Class     __________________________________________ 

Emergency Contact Number   __________________________________________ 

Allergies / Medical Conditions   __________________________________________ 

I am able to stay and help    YES / NO 

I am able to stay and read to a group  YES / NO 

My child would like a sandwich with:   ham cheese      jam  (Please circle) 

 


